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The Formentera Council's mobility office reports that la Savina's carrer del Carme reopened to
two-way vehicle traffic this morning, enabling entry and exit to the east end of the town's port
and leaving Passeig de la Marina as an exclusively pedestrian area.

  

Carrer del Carme was a two-way road until it was equipped with “blue zone” parking spaces in
2015 and became one-way only. In addition to necessary traffic signage, new road surface
markings were painted in yellow to signal the change; crews will repaint them white when work
on the adjacent passeig, or promenade, is complete.

  

Balearic Port Authority is overseeing the second phase of the la Savina port's full remodel,
which includes transforming removing car traffic from that part of the port and making Passeig
de la Marina a pedestrian-only space from carrer del Vapor Manolito to carrer del Carme.
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